
 

      April, 2014 Newsletter       

       Hello all and welcome to a new month where the kids will be exploring 
about different animals and the things they do. We would like to remind 
everyone that at pick up you are responsible for your child, please be sure that 
your child stays with you at all times safety first. Thank you all for your 
support during our Book Fair.  We were able to collect $ worth of books for 
the school. Tuition is due Friday prior to the beginning of the new week.   
Please make sure you have it in the drop box so it can be processed  on 
Monday morning. Our annual Easter bonnet parade will be on April 17

th
 at 

4pm. Get your creative minds moving and enjoy making a fun, festive bonnet 
for your child to show off in the parade.   

        You can also read this newsletter at… 

             www.wellingtonacademyschools.com   Enjoy!    

        Any questions please come see Mrs. Millie or Ms. Shannon 

          Administrator’s News… 

              “April Curriculum” 
This month’s theme is… 

                      “Animals in Action” 

Our Letters for April are: 

“P-Z” 

   Our Numbers and Shapes for April are… 

                           “9, 10, 20” 

“Triangle, Rectangle” 

The Colors of the month are… 

“Brown & Gray” 
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     wellingtonacadem@bellsouth.net 
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  www.wellingtonacademyschools.com 

  

 

                                                         

          “April, 2014” 
 
Spring Pictures… 
April 3rd  … Classes/ 
     Infants, Dev.1’s & Dev. 2’s 
April 4th   … Classes/ 
       Dev.3A Dev.3B & VPK 
 
April 17th … Easter Bonnet 
Parade @ 4 p.m. 
 
April 18th … Teacher Inservice- 
Wellington Closed 
 
Parents Night Out… 
April 25th … 
6:15 pm.-10:00 pm.  
 

                                
Happy Birthday! 

To the following students and staff members in April’ 2014… 

 
    Ali Myers…4/10                            Annabelle Wiedenbauer…4/23 
    Julia Albright…4/14                       Landon Herr…4/27 
Grant Steele…4/15                        Easton Ullein…4/29  
  Erik Langbecker…4/16              Kody Wessel…4/30                           
                                                                  
                                                            Staff… 
                                                            Millie Fontanez…4/5 
                                                            Tiffany Perreault…4/29 
 

                             

mailto:wellingtonacadem@bellsouth.net
http://www.wellingtonacademyschools.com/


   
 
 
 
  
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
                                                                            
 
 
                                                                
                                                        
  
 
 
 
 
  

 

        Infant News 

 

           

            

   We would like to welcome Blake, we’re happy to have you 
grow with us. Ella & Brayden are now scooting forward. 
Grey is now crawling…watch out. Reid is enjoying making 
music with the instruments. Erik & Annabelle are starting to 
stand on their own, yay! Benjamin is enjoying eating, 
yummy.  We’re excited to see how much they grow and learn 
over this next month, we’ll keep you updated. 
                  
     Thank you, 
 Mrs. Lorena, Ms. Yumiko & Ms. Brandi 
                                                                                                                             

                                    

      
Development 1’s News 

  

              

           Development 2’s News 
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The circus is coming to the Toddler room! We will 
be learning about animals in action. We will be 
learning about animals in the circus, on the farm, in 
the jungle and dinosaurs. We would like to wish a 
very happy birthday to Grant who will be 2 this 
month. Please don’t forget to take home your 
child’s blanket & sheet on Friday. Thanks you for 
sharing your curious & fun children with us! 
                      
 
         Thank you,   
 Ms. Caitlin, Ms. Desiree & Ms. Trista 
                                                                          

                  

                      

                      

 

    

 

         Classroom News 

   
Development 3A’s News  

  

   
Hooray, Hooray April is here! Animals are coming, let’s get in gear. We 

would like to welcome Matthew & Mairead to our wonderful two’s. We will be 
going over our colors, shapes and numbers as well as learning about all kind of 
animals from the farm to the jungle.  

We will be having an Eater Egg hunt on April 16
th
. Our Easter Bonnet 

Parade is on April 17
th
 at 4 pm.  Please read the door and daily’s for any upcoming 

events. 
Parents a reminder that food and drinks are not allowed in the classroom, please 
check your child’s cubby for their soiled laundry. Have a great month!  
                             Thank you,  
                                 Mrs. Melissa & Ms. Tiffany 
                                         

 

      
     As March ends we want to thank all who helped support our 
cooking projects and providing the treats for St. Patricks Day. 
 April’s theme is Animals in Action. We will be learningand 
discussing different animals and talking about there habitats. For our 
group moving to VPK this summer, we will be providing them more 
challenging activities now until the transition. 
 Teaching the children to read small words is also our goal for the 
month. We will be tracing letters, spelling words and identifying site 
words. We look forward to having another great month your wonderful 
children. 
              
                                    Thank you, 
                 Mrs. Cherie & Ms. Janell 
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             Developmental 3B’s News  

 March has flown by so fast!  We had so much fun with 

our Spring activities. Our kite flying will be continueing for the 

next few months.  

 Well guess what April is here and we have so many fun 

activities planned. Our Easter Egg hunt is on April 16th, we will 

need all eggs brought in by the 15th. Also our Easter Bonnet 

parade is on April 17th at 4 pm, don’t be late! Please make a 
bonnet at home with your child. Please bring in an empty gallon 

milk jug for an art project by April 11th. 

 Reminder…our kid’s love to participate in show & tell! 

Please bring theme related items to share. They also really enjoy the cooking activities, don’t forget to sign up.   
    Graduation is coming up…Please read the door for more 
information. 
                       Thank you,    
                                       Ms. Devi, Mrs. Julie & Mrs. Sonya             

   

                                      

                             Development 4’s / VPK News  
 

 

                     

 

                     
 

 

 

 Our theme for this month is Animals in Action. We are so 
excited about the cool ways we will be introducing this 
theme! So get ready kids to jump higher than a dolphin and 
run faster than a cheetah. Don’t forget to check our door and  
your child’s file for times and date of upcoming events. Look 
out for our annual Easter Bonnet parade, Easter egg hunt and 
class party. 
 
 
                                         Thank you,  
                                 Ms. Corrina & Ms. Russ  

                                                              

Questions/Comments/ Suggestions, please contact our e-mail: wellingtonacadem@bellsouth.net 
 


